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On March 18-19, 2025, Asst. Prof. Dr. Setthakan Prongnuch, Head of the Robotics Engineering
Program, Dr. Thatchanon Chum-aen, Lecturer in the Electrical Technology Program, and Lecturer Karn
Charoenchit, Lecturer in the Computer Engineering Program, along with students from the Robotics
Engineering and Computer Engineering programs, were invited to serve as speakers and assistant

speakers in the High-Competency Workforce Development Program in Artificial Intelligence.

The program aims to foster innovators, engineers, and researchers in artificial intelligence to support
the country's industries amid the rapidly changing global landscape. It is part of the Super Al X
Development initiative for the fiscal year 2025, specifically under the Al Innovator subprogram. The
training was conducted in a hybrid meeting format, organized by the Artificial Intelligence Innovator
Incubation Unit of Thepsatri Rajabhat University, in collaboration with NECTEC (NSTDA). The event

was commissioned by the Artificial Intelligence Association of Thailand.



This training session attracted 110 participants, including faculty members, staff, students, and the
general public. It was scheduled for five days, from March 17 to 22, 2025, featuring a combination of
lectures and hands-on training at the Faculty of Information Technology, Thepsatri Rajabhat

University, Lopburi Province.



